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I met the love of my life at the Buffalo River. This is the one place in Arkansas that I've ever taken my
"bucket list" 5th wheel. It's like going to Colorado, except it's in my "backyard", only 2 or so hours
away. It is so important at this time that we keep Arkansas in the forefront as one of the safe and
verdant places to visit and dwell in our country.

While our state is ridiculed by many progressives as being behind the times and ignorant, we can prove
this is a fallacy by not letting money interests overtake our civic duties and cultural treasures.

You know this is going to hurt the river at some point. You must know that one victory for the hog
factories will lead to more, and pretty soon we would be overrun by filth, if we do not nip this in the
bud.

Please show us you will side with environmental grace and truth as you consider "permitting"” this
potential disaster.

Sent from my iPad
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